


            
 

 

Jen Metzger               Eric Kight             
County Executive                 Chair 
 

 

https://ulstercountyny.gov/traffic-safety-board 

   ULSTER COUNTY TRAFFIC SAFETY BOARD    

PO Box 1800 

Kingston, New York 12402-1800 

(845) 340-3414 

Fax:  (845) 340-3409 
 

February, 2025 

 

Dear School Superintendent and Transportation Director, 

 

The Ulster County Traffic Safety Board is pleased to announce that it will begin accepting applications for the 2025 

School Bus Driver of the Year Award! This annual award honors a school bus driver employed by a public school 

district or private contractor, who demonstrates an exceptional safety record and professionalism, reflecting their 

dedication to student safety. Nominations will be accepted through April 1, 2025. 

 

I urge you to nominate drivers who are passionate about ensuring safe transportation for students and who serve as 

role models for their colleagues. Included are the criteria for nominees and instructions on how to submit 

nominations for drivers in your district. Nominations will be evaluated, and the selected winner will be recognized by 

representatives from the Ulster County Traffic Safety Board and the Mid-Hudson Chapter of the New York 

Association of Public Transportation on Thursday April 24th. 

 

Ulster County is proud to acknowledge the hard work your drivers contribute to their students and community each 

day. Your nominations will not only recognize a driver who makes a difference in students’ lives, but also help us 

uphold the highest standards in the profession. We look forward to receiving your nominations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brian C. Slack, Coordinator of Traffic Safety 

 

 

 

 

CC:  Eric Kight, UC TSB Chair 

 

 

  








